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IT – INET Nordic Test (NTF) – Update on disturbances in 
INET Test (NTF) (28/18) 
 

 

Nasdaq Nordic test system INET Test (NTF), including Nordic Workstation 

Test, is currently unavailable due to the data center incident that occurred on 

April 18th.  

 

Nasdaq is working intensively on solving the remaining issues in our test 

systems and make them available for member testing. INET Test (NTF) is 

expected to become partially available during next week. Further information 

regarding the availability for member testing will be communicated early next 

week. 

 

Questions and feedback 

For further details and questions in regards to this IT-Notice, please contact 

Nasdaq Cash Equity Operations: 
 

Tel: +46 8 405 6410 
E-mail: operator@nasdaq.com 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nasdaq Nordic and Nasdaq Baltic 

 

Nasdaq Copenhagen, Nasdaq Helsinki, Nasdaq Iceland, Nasdaq Riga, Nasdaq Stockholm, Nasdaq Tallinn and 
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